
You're Invited! 

Dear Friends and Family, 

We are thrilled to announce the premiere of our latest theater production! 

When: Saturday, April 15, 2023, at 7:00 PM 

Where: The Local Theatre, 123 Main St, Hometown 

Join us for a night of laughter, drama, and unforgettable performances. Your support means the 

world to us! 

After the show, we'll have a small celebration with snacks and drinks. We would love to see you 

all there! 

Please RSVP by April 5, 2023, so we can save you a seat! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


